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Heads Up 
No Whole School 
Assembly on Friday 4 
October.  It is our 
Harvest Event for our 
KS2 parents/carers on 
this day instead. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Thought of the Week  
“There is always 
something to be 
thankful for.” 
 
Author unknown 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  

 

WE ARE A PEANUT and NUT AWARE SCHOOL. 

Nuts and peanuts or any products containing nuts or peanuts are NOT allowed in 
our school. 

We are Compassionate 

Finally, all of you, be like-minded, be sympathetic, love one another, be 

compassionate and humble. 

1 Peter 3:8   

 

Christian Value of the Half Term: Thankfulness 

Let your roots grow down into Him and your lives be built on Him. Then your faith will grow strong in the 
truth you were taught and you will overflow with thankfulness. Colossians 2:7 

 

       
 

Harvest Events 

Just a reminder that it is our Harvest Events next week. 

EYFS and KS1 are having their Harvest Celebration on Thursday 3 October 

at 2.30 pm and KS2 are having their Harvest Celebration on Friday 4 

October at 9 am.  We look forward to welcoming parents/carers in to these 

events to celebrate with us.   

 

Please note there is no whole school assembly on Friday 4 October due to 

the KS2 Harvest. 

 

Build A Burger Special Dinner 

Mrs Wrigley, our wonderful cook, is planning a special dinner for our Census 

Day next week on Thursday 3 October.  The special lunch will be Build A 

Burger, skinny fries, mixed salad and ketchup with Muffin for pudding.  It 

will be great if as many children as possible could take part in this special 

lunch. 

 

Book Fair  

Our school book fair will take place after school in the 

school entrance area between Wednesday 9 October and 

Monday 14 October.  Parents and children are invited to 

come and browse and maybe make a purchase.  Why not 

pop along without your child and buy some early 

presents for you know what!!  All purchases help us to 

buy more reading books for school. 

 

 

 

https://dailyverses.net/1-peter/3/8


Parent/Teacher Consultation Evenings (Thursday17th & Wednesday 23rd 

October) 

Please note that Parent Teacher consultations are taking place on Thursday 

17 October and Wednesday23 October.   

 

Parents are allocated appointments of no more than ten minutes and we 

would like to keep to these times in order that we are not running late for 

other parents/carers.  A sign-up sheet will be available from Monday 7 

October for you to confirm your preferred slot. 

 

Bikeability (Cycle safety) 

This week, the children of Eagle Owls have taken part in bike safety 

sessions covering two days. 

Ivy said: We had to do a snake manoeuvre where all the bikes got in a line 

and someone was chosen as a leader. I really enjoyed going on the bike 

ride all the way around Hambleton. 

Annabelle said: It was really enjoyable and the instructors made it exciting. 

The ‘Tunnel of Doom’ was fun. This was when we had to go in and out of 

the cones and they got tighter and tighter (closer and closer together) until 

everyone was out when our tyres hit the cones! 

Molly said: The coaches made anything that was hard seem exciting. The U-

turns were extremely hard… but we all got there in the end! 

 

      
 

Individual and Family Photographs 

Please remember that individual and family photographs will be taken by 

Rose & Son Photographers next Thursday 10 October.  Anyone wishing to 

have a portrait done of a family group including younger siblings (not yet 

school age) should come to the school entrance from 8.30 am. 

 

Young Leaders Workshop 

An email was sent this afternoon detailing a new Workshop hosted by our 

Young Leaders.  It is an Autumn Art workshop and will take place on a 

lunchtime. Please see the letter sent out to Years 1 – 6 for more 

information.  

 

Head Lice 

Once again there have been incidences of headlice in school recently.  We 

would appreciate it if you could check your child’s hair, as you should do on 

a regular basis.  If you need any guidance in the detection and treatment of 

headlice you can contact the School Nurse on 01423 542283.  We also have 

a few free headlice detection combs in school.  Please call at the office if you 

would like one. Thank you. 

 

Wise Owls Awards 

Congratulations to all the Wise Owl Winners for the last two weeks:   

 
Friday 20 September Friday 27 September 

Elf Owls: Olivia & Oliver  Elf Owls:  Abigail & Jenny 

Barn Owls:  Hope & Lenny Barn Owls:  Freddie 

Tawny Owls:  Timothy Tawny Owls:  Theo 

Hawk Owls:  Myles Hawk Owls:  Sonny 

Snowy Owls:  Jayden Snowy Owls:  Cameron 

Eagle Owls:  Jack & Elliot Eagle Owls:  Miles & Ellette 



 

Contact Details                                                                                            

Please may we ask that all parents update the office with any change of 

contact details to assist us in keeping our school records up to date in case 

we need to contact you in an emergency.  

 

 


